
 

 

Monday 27 February 2023 

Accessing Notes on PWPS Website 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Peakhurst West Public School has recently updated our school’s website to 
accommodate notes and correspondence. To access this information please use the 
school website by using the link and clicking on the “Notes” tab as highlighted below.   

https://peakhurstw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

 
Click the “Notes” link and it will take you to all uploaded notes as seen below.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Rebecca Ingram 
Principal 


